FRIENDS OF THE SENECA FALLS LIBRARY

Minutes of the February 15, 2018 Meeting

1. Finances: $17267.42

2. Ann Cramer has retired as Secretary of the Friends after 11 years of service. The Friends thank her
for her years of dedication as do the Board of Directors. Meghan Molloy will function as the Secretary
going forth. Ann would still like to remain on the email list to receive meeting minutes and notices
about future events.

3. The Friends of the Library welcomed new member Linda Rice.

4. With funds from the Friends group approved at the January meeting, the Library has purchased new
children’s non-fiction books about U.S. states and countries. They have arrived at the library and have
been cataloged. Tara has been promoting them at the elementary schools.

5. Children’s Book Fest will take place on April 21*'. Nancy Rose, author of “The Secret Life of Squirrels”
series will be this year’s author. The Library is requesting donations for the book baskets that are given
to children during the event. Twenty to twenty-five dollars is an appropriate amount.

6. The Spring Book Sale will take place from April 25th—ApriI 28" 2018. Sign-up sheets will be passed
around at the next meeting and will be available at the front desk after that.

7. Literacy Volunteers Spelling Bee- Team Seneca Falls Library will be sitting out from this year’s Spelling
Bee due to the change of date and subsequent scheduling conflicts.

Next Meeting: March 22, 2018.



